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END OF TERM UPDATE 
 

GREEN FLAG 
 

As you are aware we now have our Green Flag status. 

We will continue to update you with our activities.  If you would like to help with 

anything please let us know. 

 

TOY SALE 
 

Our Toy Sale raised £42.18.  Thank you to all that donated with toys or sending 

their child to school with pocket money. 

 

This money will be spent on our ECO activities. 

 

GARDENS 
 

If you are working in your gardens during the Easter Holidays and find that you 

have ‘spare’ plants please keep us in mind – we are more than happy to give them a 

new home. 

 

Gardening will begin in earnest after the holidays and if anybody would like to come 

and help please let us know. 

 

We will also be growing lots of plants, salads and herbs that we will sell at the 

school fair.  We also plan to have ‘growing herbs’ ready for sale to parents when we 

return.  If we can produce enough we will also sell lettuce in growing tubs. 

 

Please keep an eye out for when things are available. 

 

We try to use as many recycled items as possible in our growing activities.  If you 

have 1 pint milk cartons we would love to use them.  Just send them in to school 

with your child. 

 

‘Phil’ the Bag 

We will have a collection after the holidays.  Please bring in 

any bags on our return. 
 

 


